
 

Notice of Temporary 
Road Closure & Detour 

 
Wildwood Canyon Road - Holmes Street to Sycamore Lane 

Anticipated Weekday Detours from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm 
Construction Period: July 8, 2019 to August 2, 2019 

 

Wildwood Canyon Road Sewer Project 
 
The Yucaipa Valley Water District will be installing approximately 1,300 feet of new 10” sewer mainline 
in Wildwood Canyon Road from Holmes Street to Sycamore Lane.  The construction activity is 
scheduled to begin on July 8, 2019 and is expected to continue until early August. 
 

 
 
The construction of the sewer mainline will require the closure of Wildwood Canyon Road on weekdays 
from about 8:30 am to 4:30 pm.  Traffic will be routed around the road closure.  Residents in upper 
Wildwood Canyon heading to Interstate 10 are encouraged to use Mesa Grande Drive and County Line 
Road to reduce the traffic detoured onto Cherrywood Drive during the road closure. 
 
Wildwood Canyon Road will be re-opened on evenings and weekends.   
 
Dates and times are subject to change due to unforeseen construction factors.  For the most up-to-date 
information, please contact the Yucaipa Valley Water District at (909) 797-5117. 



 


